
 

 

 
 

No:  336/18 
 
 
7th June 2018 
 
 
TO:   ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
 
BRANCH NAME CHANGE MIDLAND NO.7  
 
Branches would wish to know that further to the statutory NEC meeting on 31st May 2018 it 
has been agreed that Midland No. 7 Branch change their name to North Staffordshire 
Postal Branch.  The name change was agreed by the members of the branch at a General 
Meeting held on 20th December 2017. 
 
The contact details for the Branch are now as follows: 
 
Jason Cornwall 
Branch Secretary 
North Staffordshire Postal 
CWU Union Room, Lindsay Street, Hanley, Stoke on Trent, ST1 4EP                                              
Email: branch.secretary.mid7@gmail.com 
Tel: 01782 285833 

 

Any queries on the contents of this LTB should be sent to the General Secretary’s Office 
gsoffice@cwu.org.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dave Ward 
General Secretary  

mailto:branch.secretary.mid7@gmail.com
mailto:gsoffice@cwu.org

